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it is very important to me that this plan includes shutting down HERC and other incinerators, and a
much more ambitious reduction of waste plan. reducing waste 5% over 20 years is unacceptable.
This process has not been transparent or included robust opportunities for community input. I would
like to see a plan that takes the climate emergency seriously and supports waste reduction.


